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April 23, 2012
Dear Parent or Guardian:

     During the last few months of school, students will be involved in bench marks for Mathematics, English Language Arts and French Immersion Language Arts.  The purpose of the bench mark is to indicate to the teacher where the students are having difficulties or have already grasped the concept.  It helps pin point the areas for growth required for each individual student.  It is important that our students do their best work in completing the bench mark.

     We are looking for your support in talking with your child about the importance of the bench marks in order to ensure that we are able to meet your child’s needs in Mathematics, English Language Arts and French Immersion Language Arts.  

     If a student does not complete the bench mark during the class time allocated, we will provide extra time for students who are struggling.   If the behavior of your child is detrimental to the success of others, we will ask that your son or daughter complete the assessment at the end of the day. Contact will be made to your home if your child is to complete his or her work after school.

     Please do not hesitate to contact your son or daughter’s teacher if you have any questions regarding the bench mark process. 

     Thank you as always for your cooperation in this matter.  

Respectfully yours,

Deborah H. Thomas

Acting Principal

Please send back the bottom portion of this note indicating that you have received this letter.

Name of Student  

             ____________________________________

Grade/Homeroom     
                         Grade   ____  Homeroom ______________

Signature of Parent/Guardian
______________________________     

